
 
Hello, 
 
I am writing to speak against HB 1423. To take away the rights of 
townships and those who live in them, is unjust. Townships need 
to be involved in decision making, especially when they will be 
directly impacted.  
I urge you to vote no, do not let this bill pass! 
 
Thank you, 
Michael Havelange 
 


